
 

295 for 8 hours of professional painting labor of interior or exterio  (Chicago)              hide this posting                   unhide

Location Illinois
https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-788189-z

  QR Code Link to This Post - CHICAGO'S PAINTING PROFESSIONALS OFFERING YOU A PROFESSIONAL PAINTING SERVICE

 Paint your house, condo, apartment, exterior or interior.

 $295 for 8 hours of professional painting labor of interior or exterior

 You provide the paint. You provide the paint. You provide the paint. You provide the paint.
 {we can provide the paint at retail price] {we can provide the paint at retail price]

 27 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE - REFERENCES AND PORTAFOLIO AVAILABLE FOR YOU.
 LICENSED & INSURED ($2,000,000.00 COVERAGE) - Office/Shop @ 9100 S Lake Shore Dr. Chicago IL [Visit Us Anytime]

 Sherwin Williams Color Pro ON STAFF (NO CHARGE).

 Why Hire Us?
 Letting professionals paint your home can save you time, trouble, and money.
 Change up your color scheme and give your home a great makeover for less!

 Some Notes For My Clients:
 - Book by phone
 - For residential service only
 - Appointments are to be performed during normal business hours
 - Please no pets around while im working
 - I get right to work, no socializing during work time pls
 - We talk on the phone about the project 1st - we calculate time required
 - We review live in person and take note/list of what you require painted
 - Have the paint ready or have us help get the paint (optional)
 - Additional hours billed at $35 per hour
 - Have paintings and walls ready to paint
 - Have furniture away from walls ready to paint

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

 295 for 8 hours of professional
painting 

labor 
of 

interior 
or

exterio  (C
hicago)              hide

this posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

88189-z

                               1 / 2

https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-788189-z


 

 - Need more than 8 hours?
 - Need more than 1 day?
 - Have a whole house to paint?
 - Have a big place to paint?

 Call me,
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